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It has been an amazing 

quarter at Oren’s Auto 

Body and the Oren 

household since the last 

newsletter was published.  

The nest at our house is 

now one less! We moved 

Whitney into her dorm at 

St. Norbert, College in 

DePere, WI in mid Au-

gust. It was a difficult day 

for Wendy and I to say 

goodbye and leave her, 

but she was so excited to 

be on her own! About a 

week into her independ-

ence, homesickness 

knocked on her door and 

she thought maybe it was 

too far away and she 

would come back closer 

to home. Of course, we 

said no and now she has 

settled in very well, mak-

ing lots of new friends, 

enjoying her classes and 

volleyball team. Seth 

(sophomore) and Beth-

any (8th grade) started 

school and got me back 

as their “bus driver” since 

Whitney left. Seth will be 

16 in November and I 

look forward to turning 

that job over to him!  

The day before we 

moved Whitney to col-

lege, we received great 

news for our customers, 

insurance agents and 

shop! American Family 

Insurance called to inform 

us that they would be 

adding Oren’s Auto Body 

to their Certified Repair 

Program for the Edgerton 

area. We are very proud 

to be a part of this pro-

gram. Read all about it on 

page 2, “American Family 

Insurance Selects Oren’s 

Auto Body.” 

With the long winter days 

coming soon, it is a good 

time to dig out your auto 

insurance policies and 

review your coverage and 

deductibles. Remember, 

deductible is the amount 

of money you are re-

quired to pay up front 

before your insurance 

company makes any pay-

ments. Be sure it is an 

amount you have avail-

able in case of a claim. 

Understanding coverage 

and limitations of your 

policy is extremely impor-

tant. We had a customer 

using his vehicle to deliver 

newspapers and had an 

accident. He found that he 

had no coverage because 

the insurance company 

looked at it as he was do-

ing business and needed 

a commercial policy. Call 

your agent and make an 

appointment to clarify 

questions and concerns. 

Since this is the last quar-

terly newsletter for 2013, 

thank you so very much 

for all your support, refer-

rals and business this 

past year. We truly appre-

ciate your support and 

friendships year after 

year. We look forward to 

serving you for many 

years to come. 

May you have a wonderful 

holiday season and best 

wishes for a healthy 2014! 

As always, drive safely! 

 

Shane Oren, Owner 
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American Family Ins. Selects Oren’s Auto Body 
the approved CRP, you will save 

time as no other estimate is needed 

and your parts are ordered faster so 

your repair and claim is resolved 

sooner. 

It is an extreme privilege to be part of 

this program and we look forward to 

continuing to serve AmFam and their 

customers with outstanding quality 

and customer service! 

Oren’s Auto Body is also proud to 

be a member of the following insur-

ance companies Direct Repair Pro-

grams: 

 1st Auto & Casualty 

 Acuity Insurance 

 Liberty Mutual 

 Rural Mutual Insurance 

 State Farm Insurance 

 West Bend Mutual 

We work with any insurance com-

pany, just give us a call or tell your 

insurance company you want your 

repairs done at Oren’s Auto Body. 

QUALITY YOU EXPECT..SERVICE 

YOU DESERVE. 
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Aunt Betty’s Blueberry Muffins -  REVISED 

 

 

 

 

 

Your eyes are not playing tricks on 

you! We did share this recipe in 

the last newsletter. However, there 

were two MAJOR glitches! The 

first, we forgot the blueberries and 

the second, use only 1/2 cup of 

sugar. Please try the recipe again 

as they really are delicious!         

1/2 c. oatmeal 

1/2 c. orange juice 

1 egg 

1/2 c. oil  

1/2 c. WHITE SUGAR 

1 1/4  tsp. baking powder 

1 1/2 c. flour 

1/4 tsp. soda 

1/2 tsp. salt AND  

1 CUP FRESH/FROZEN BLUE-

BERRIES 

Combine oatmeal and orange juice 

in a bowl and let set 10 -  15 min. 

Add rest of ingredients and mix 

well. Spoon batter into greased or 

paper lined muffin cups about 2/3 

full. Sprinkle with cinnamon sugar 

mix on top. Bake at 375 for ap-

proximately 20 minutes or until 

toothpick is inserted and comes 

out clean.  

Cinnamon Sugar Mix Topping: 

1 tsp. cinnamon 

2 T. sugar  

Mix well and sprinkle on batter in 

muffin cups before baking. 

We are extremely proud and ex-

cited to be named as the auto body 

repair shop to be added to Ameri-

can Family’s Certified Repair Pro-

gram! (CRP) What exactly does this 

mean? Let us explain. 

Some insurance companies “pre-

approve” shops that meet specific 

standards and requirements they 

have established. The requirements 

can range from computer software 

programs, quality workmanship to 

written lifetime warranty on repairs 

and anything in between. American 

Family (AmFam) screens and regu-

larly re-inspects their approved 

shops to be sure a quality repair is 

completed within their and the in-

dustry standards. AmFam selects 

and approves shops that give top-

notch service. By using a shop in 



The “Good Witch” Visits on Halloween 
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Soon the little ghosts and goblins 

will the hit the streets looking for a 

trick, or most likely a treat, for their 

bucket. It wasn’t too many years 

ago our kids were hitting the 

streets too. As parents, this was 

not a favorite holiday as we didn’t 

like our kids to have too much 

candy and sweets. So we had the 

“good witch” pay a visit to our 

house after trick or treating.  

Each year when the kids were 

done trick or treating they couldn’t 

wait to get home to sort their treats 

and swap back and forth with each 

other. The next thing they would 

do was take a brown grocery bag 

and decorate it with crayons and 

markers to make it as bright and 

colorful as possible. They would 

choose ten pieces of their favorite 

treats to keep and then put the rest 

of the candy in the bag. Healthy 

snacks and pencils didn’t count in 

the ten pieces, those they auto-

matically got to keep. The brightly 

decorated bag filled with candy 

would go out on the front porch 

and after the kids went to bed, the 

“good witch” would fly by and if she 

saw the bright bag she would take 

the bag of candy and leave a prize 

for each child. The “good witch” 

liked cavities in her teeth. The 

prizes were nothing big, play-

doh, puzzles, jump ropes, 

movie tickets, a Nerf football, 

but the kids were thrilled and so 

were we not to have high strung 

kids and cavities! You are 

probably wondering what we 

would do with all the candy? 

One year we donated to a den-

tal office that was collecting for 

the troops over sea. A couple of 

years we donated it to local fire 

stations for the staff that was on 

call 24 hours per day. If you 

look around, there are many 

places that take collections of 

Halloween candy.  

Just a tip to share with other 

families that don’t want all that 

candy around the house. Some-

times it’s too easy for Mom and 

Dad to get fingers in the treat 

bowl too!  

Third Annual “Hit A Deer, Get a Turkey” 

The month of October generally 

starts the “deer season” for motor 

vehicle and deer collisions. Motor 

vehicle-deer crashes continue to 

cause for concern in highway 

safety. Deer are the third most com-

monly struck object in Wisconsin, 

according to the WI Department of 

Transportation, behind another ve-

hicle and fixed objects.  

Vehicle-deer collisions are most 

common around daybreak and 

dark. We have had several repairs 

in the shop this fall so be aware 

when you’re out and about on 

the roads.  

Look for our annual promotion to 

come out in early Novem-

ber….HIT A DEER, GET A TUR-

KEY! Actually, you can hit any-

thing and still get a FREE turkey, 

any kind and any size, from Pig-

gly Wiggly in Edgerton. This is 

the fourth “deer season” that we 

will be running this promotion. 

It’s always nice to be able to help 

our customers save on their colli-

sion repairs and give something 

that can help save on the gro-

cery bill too. Share the promotion 

with your family, friends and co-

workers. Just tell them to let us 

know you sent them our way and 

you’ll both benefit. One more 

way we strive to turn the nega-

tive feelings of an accident into a 

positive situation at Oren’s Auto 

Body!   
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Quality You Expect… 
Service You Deserve 
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SAVE $1.00 ON 

ANY VEHICLE 

WASH only at  

Oren’s Auto 

Body, Edgerton 

 

 

 

 

Not valid with any other offer. 

Expires 11/30/13 

 FALL INTO  

SAVINGS AT 

OREN’S AUTO 

BODY 

SAVE $50.00 

on any paint or collision repair over 

$100.*Not valid with any other offer.  

Expires 11/30/13 


